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Tue. Nov. 21, 2017 at 6:30  

Our Saviour’s Lutheran Church 

1234 N. Arlington Heights Rd (at Olive), Arlington Heights, IL.     

This film explores the latest on how climate change is happening now, its effects on people, the 
Paris Climate Agreement, and solutions.  Discussion to follow about what we are doing in the 
north and west suburbs to bring healthy solutions to our local communities.   

Those interested in attending can register at www.faithinplace.org/events/nw suburbs 

If you could know the truth about the threat of climate change — would you want to know? 
Before the Flood, presented by National Geographic, features Leonardo DiCaprio on a journey 
as a United Nations Messenger of Peace, traveling to five continents and the Arctic to witness 
climate change firsthand. He goes on expeditions with scientists uncovering the reality of 
climate change and meets with political leaders fighting against inaction. He also discovers a 
calculated disinformation campaign orchestrated by powerful special interests working to 
confuse the public about the urgency of the growing climate crisis. With unprecedented access 
to thought leaders around the world, DiCaprio searches for hope in a rising tide of catastrophic 
news. 

  

For more information about the film and to watch a trailer, please visit the film's web site 
athttps://www.beforetheflood.com/. 
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